
 

 
 
 

 

 

Friday 19 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                

Year 7 Teambuilding Days 

We are writing to inform you about an exciting event we are running with Year 7 this year – an 

inaugural Teambuilding and Challenge Day. 

Our external providers that we used for our very successful Summer School, Personal Best 

Education, will be running Teambuilding days on Thursday 2 October 2025 and Friday 3 October 

2025. 

Tutor groups 7-1, 7-2, 7-3, 7-4 and 7-5 will take part in a series of teambuilding challenges and 

activities on Thursday 2 October 2025 with tutor groups 7-6, 7-7, 7-8 and 7-9 taking part on Friday 

3 October 2025. 

In the morning of each of the days, the students will be in small groups of between 6-8 students 

and will compete in various challenges. These challenges will test their ability to collaborate, their 

decision-making, their problem solving and communication. Each team will achieve points for 

these areas which will go towards a challenge leader board. Points will also be awarded for 

showing respect and good behaviour. 

After the Teambuilding days, the totals will be added up and Year 7 will have a specific celebration 

assembly to recognise their exceptional hard work and excellent teamwork with winning teams 

receiving certificates. The points will also be added to the school House Point totals as part of our 

House competition this year. 

When planning this day for Year 7s, we looked at the cost of going to an off-site provider however 

this would have been prohibitive to many families (£50+!). The great news is that the cost of this 

opportunity is £10 per child and runs entirely during the school day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We are seeking voluntary contributions from Parents/Carers to enable us to host this excellent 

opportunity. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions then we will likely not be 

able to run this event for our Year 7s. 

If you would like your child to take part in this event then please fill out this form: 

https://forms.office.com/e/evUBYGGKA4  

And pay the voluntary contribution of £10 via Scopay. 

Once we have confirmed we are able to fund the days then we will communicate out more 

information about the format for the days. 

We hope your child is excited about this opportunity. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr C Andrews 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

https://forms.office.com/e/evUBYGGKA4

